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OFFICIAL  

Brighton Road and Edwards 
Street Junction upgrade  

Early works notice 

       

 

The Australian and South Australian governments are 

upgrading the Brighton Road and Edwards Street junction at 

South Brighton. 

This project will improve road safety and access through the 

junction for all road users and improve access to local 

businesses, especially during peak periods.  

What’s happening: 

Following service relocation activities in late 2023, early works will be 

undertaken from Monday 26 February 2024.   

How this affects you: 

To do this work safely, temporary lane and speed restrictions will be in 
place.  

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers and observe 
signage. 

The junction will remain open to traffic during these works with 
speed and lane restrictions in place. 

More information about start of construction works will be shared 
shortly. To stay up to date as the project progresses, we encourage you 
to register to receive project updates via any of the below options.  

For further information: 

• visit http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad 

• call 1300 794 880 

• email DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au   

When 

From Monday 26 February 
2024.   

(Monday to Friday) 

Hours of operation 

7am to 7pm. 

Where 

Along Brighton Road and 
Edwards Street close to 
the intersection. 
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